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Water Service Interruption Notice

ESTE INFORME CONTIENE INFORMACION MUY IMPORTANTE SOBRE SU AGUA DE BEBER.
TRADUZCALO O HABLE CON ALGUIEN QUE LO ENTIENDA BIEN.

DEAR CUSTOMER:

On Thursday night, Mav 30, 2024., the Hazleton City Authority will be installing a new water main at the

intersection of S. Poplar St. and Muir Ave., Hazleton. This water service intermption, involving all
customers that receive this notice, will begin at 10:00 P.M. on Thursday night and will last tbr
approximately 8 hours until the reconnection work is complete and flushing is done. Customers that receive this

notice are asked to store some water for drinking and sanitary purposes prior to the shutdown at l0:00 P.M.

(Customers may want to store some water in their bathroom tub to transfer to the toilet tank for flushing). Also.

customers are asked to refrain from washing clothes on Friday, due to possible discoloration in the water when

the reconnections and flushing are completed.

Because this is a controlled shut down and does not represent an expected hazard, the Hazleton City
Authority is NOT issuing a boil advisory as a result of this intemrption. If an unexpected situation occurs, and a

boil advisory is necessary, the Authority will hand deliver another notice to customers.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you lbr your patience. As always, you may contact the Hazleton

City Authority if you have any questions regarding your drinking water.

Customers that are elderly or disabled and require bottled water to be delivered to their residence for drinking
and sanitary purposes should call 570-454-2401.
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